
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter Friday 30th April 2021 

Energy Kidz Return 

Another very positive week at Southern Road. It is also so 
pleasing to see that our attendance levels are back to that 
of  last year before the pandemic.  
The children have been producing some fantastic work 
this week (as always) across all year groups and we hope 
to be seeing more and more outdoor learning taking place 
as the weather begins to warm up. 
Don’t forget school is closed on Monday for the May Bank 
Holiday.  
Have a lovely (long) weekend. 
Mr MacGregor 
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Times Tables Rock stars 
This has been the week of the extraordinary 
comeback. 
 
2CD have gone from 6% to 94%; 6MC from 7% to 
100%!  
 
Well done on all your hard work - it just goes to 
show that anyone can be on top as long as 
they’re practising their tables every week! 
 

 

 
 

 

Energy Kidz After School Club 
We are delighted to inform families that our  

After School Energy Kidz  
will be resuming from  

 
Monday 10th May 2021 

3.30pm-6pm 
 

Families can now book for the remainder of the 
Summer Term via the website at  

 
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-

after-school-clubs/ 

Key dates 
Monday 3rd May  
School closed - Bank Holiday 
 
Thursday 6th May 
School closed for polling - Local Elections 
 
Wednesday 12th or Thursday 13th May 
Eid al-Fitr   
(school open for those not celebrating Eid) 
 
Friday 28th May 
Last day of term 

Attendance award 
No 100% this week but 

Well done to 5PG for achieving 98.5% and 2RC for 
achieving 97.4% attendance.   


